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Comment:
This is a terrible idea. The courts should not be part of this gender or pronoun insanity. As stated by Judge
Boonstra:

"Once we start down the road of accommodating pronoun (or other) preferences in our opinions, the potential
absurdities we will face are unbounded. I decline to start down that road, and while respecting the right of
dictionary- or style-guide-writers or other judges to disagree, do not believe that we should be spending our time
crafting our opinions to conform to the 'wokeness' of the day."


